Activity Highlights -- Library Activity - Good Luck on Your
Exam (12/05/2016)
Dear All,

To give support to students for the final examination, the Library organized a "Good Luck
on Your Exams" activity on 9 and 10 May. In the activity, the Library offered some drinks
and snacks to students, and prepared a set of photo frame prop to take selfies with some

little gifts for them.

Dr. Paul Poon, the University Librarian, hosted the activity. He and his colleagues
distributed little gifts of stress relief to the students, wishing them all the best for the

examination.

This activity has attracted about 400 students. They posted their selfie photos on social
media for sharing and were very appreciative of the Library's efforts in supporting them for
their examination. The attached photos are some of the highlights in this activity for

browsing.

Regards,
UM Library
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